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17 January 2025 45 Pipitea Street, Thorndon, Wellington 6011 
PO Box 805, Wellington 6140 

Phone +64 4 495 7200 
Email: OIA@dia.govt.nz 

Website www.dia.govt.nz 

John Sutton 
fyi-request-29687-6cd91bef@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe John, 

Your Official Information Act 1982 request OIA2425-0626 

Thank you for your email of 19 December 2024 to the Department of Internal Affairs (the 
Department) requesting the following under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):  

…copies of any reports, audits or investigations that You have conducted into The Masse 
Cuesports Club between 2015 and 2025.  

Extension of your request 

Under section 15A(1)(a) of the Act, the timeframe to respond to your request has been extended 
by 30 working days, to 27 March 2025. This is because your request is for a large quantity of 
official information, and meeting the original timeframe to respond would unreasonably interfere 
with the Department’s operations. 

We will endeavour to provide you with a response earlier if possible.  

Accessing the Ombudsman 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of my decision by the Office of the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.  

Nāku noa, nā 

Jeremy Cauchi 
Director, Ministerial and Monitoring 
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